
Agreed report Board of Management Meeting 22/09/2023 

 

Child Protection annual review was carried out and all three 

mandatory templates were prepared and approved in line 

with the revised child protection guidelines 2023. 

The change of the Board of Management in November was 

discussed. 

 We discussed current enrolment of 80  children in 

September 2023 which has allocated us an extra classroom 

teacher  bringing class sizes down to approximately 20 pupils 

in each room.  

The addition of our new state of the art sensory room was 

discussed as funded by the PA and an official opening will be 

planned over the coming months alongside the PA 

Swimming is to commence for six weeks from Friday the 13th 

of October 

 Admissions, Code of Behaviour, Anti- bullying, Special 

Educational Needs, Art policies were ratified.  

Initiatives to take place in Knocknagree ns this year were also 

highlighted including Blue Star, Amber Flag, continuation of 

the Active Flag and Curious Minds. 

We also discussed Memory tree, Xmas trip to Mallow cinema 

for all pupils and dancing lessons to commence in Term 2. 


